
 
 
 
 

PERSONNEL 
 

Dennis Barnett – Mechanical Systems Technician 
 
Kevin Forch – Barton County Upward Bound Academic Advisor 
 
Cheryl Lippert – Director of Medical Laboratory Technician Program 
 
Florinda Standlee – Custodian I 
 
 
 

 
MILITARY LEAVE OF ABSENCE

 
The Board may recall that it approved a military leave of absence for Jeremy Dutton, 
Recruitment/Employment Coordinator, on September 18, 2007. He returned from 
military leave in July, 2008.  Jeremy has now received orders to report for Military 
Operations Specialty training for six to seven months, beginning this month.  In 
accordance with current College policy, the Board of Trustees must approve all military 
leaves of absence. The President requests approval for military leave for Mr. Dutton 
from January 6, 2009 – July 31, 2009.  The College is proud to employ men and women 
who are dedicated to their service to the United States military. 
 


